
Easton Police Continue Search
for Missing & Endangered Man
Posted yesterday on the Easton PD Facebook page:

“We are asking the public, particularly those living in the
areas of Summer Street, Randall Street, Bay Road and Black
Brook Road, to look at their home surveillance cameras, trail
cameras  and/or  hunting  cameras  for  any  signs  of  Matthew
beginning on the evening of September 19th through today.

Please continue to monitor these cameras and reach out to the
Easton  Police  Department  at  508-230-3322  or  email
detectives@easton.ma.us  with  any  information.  Thank  you  in
advance.

The EPD is asking for your assistance in locating Matthew
Yeomans  (age  25)  from  113  Summer  Street  Easton,  He  was
reported missing on 9/21/21 and has not been seen since 9:00pm
on Sunday night. Matthew suffers from mental illness and there
is a concern for his well being. He is known to frequent the
Wareham, MA area.
– – – –
At this point its very likely that he left the immediate area;
if you have additional information reach out to the Easton
Police  Department  at  508-230-3322  or  email
detectives@easton.ma.us

Below are recent pictures of Matthew Yeomans who has been
missing  since  Sunday.
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